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MISS Phoebe Savage
ST
NSW

RE: DA2021/2173 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

| am extremely in favor of the proposed changes to Newport Surf Lifesaving Club. The clubhouse is an important
building for the storage of equipment used to maintain beachgoers safety, and facilities which are essential to the
community members who volunteer their time to do this. The building is currently unable to fulfil this function, with
equipment that doesn't fit being kept outside, some facilities in disrepair, and in some places the building does not
feel safe to reside in (there are visible cracks and parts falling off). It is absolutely essential to support the
community of lifesavers who look after Newport Beach by restoring the building. Newport SLSC was voted Sydney
Northern Beaches club of the year earlier in 2024 on the basis of our community outreach programs - it is shameful
that our value and contribution is recognised but council will not come to our aid to repair our building. Invest in
community and safety, and grant our DA approval. Thank you.





